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We would like to warmly congratulate our trainee lawyer Léa
Wyssbrod on obtaining her bar exam.

We would like to warmly congratulate our trainee lawyer Léa Wyssbrod on obtaining her bar exam. We are delighted to announce that
Ms. Wyssbrod will continue to work in our firm as a lawyer.

Source :
https://www.wg-avocats.ch/en/actualites/we-would-like-to-warmly-congratulate-our-trainee-lawyer-lea-wyssbrod-on-obta

ining-her-bar-exam/

https://www.wg-avocats.ch/en/actualites/we-would-like-to-warmly-congratulate-our-trainee-lawyer-lea-wyssbrod-on-obtaining-her-bar-exam/
https://www.wg-avocats.ch/en/actualites/we-would-like-to-warmly-congratulate-our-trainee-lawyer-lea-wyssbrod-on-obtaining-her-bar-exam/
https://www.wg-avocats.ch/avocats/lea-wyssbrod/

